
Dear Friends,
 
First, we thank everyone who attended the Plum Cares Gifted Invitational.
Your participation and support truly made our inaugural event a tremendous
success. We loved seeing all your athletes and were blown away by their skills
and the generosity of your communities.
 
It brings us immense joy to announce that, thanks to your incredible efforts,
we were able to raise $2,114.13 for the following esteemed organizations:
Robin's Fund, The Breast Cancer Foundation, The Tears Foundation, Live Life
Like Lois Foundation, Folds of Honor, Spoil Me Pink, Children's Hospital, and
American Friends of Magen David Adom. Your commitment to these noble
causes reflects the true spirit of giving and compassion, and we are honored to
have been a part of this charitable journey.
 
We are delighted to let you know that Plum will match all contributions,
doubling the impact of your philanthropy. It is a testament to our shared
dedication to making a meaningful difference in the lives of others. Together,
we can create lasting and positive change in our communities, and your
support exemplifies the power of collective action.
 
The gym that raised the most this year is Head Over Heels, in combination with
Northern Elite on behalf of Robin's Fund. The Plum Cares Gifted Invitational
will send a trophy to display at your gym to celebrate your achievement!
 
Once again, we extend our sincerest gratitude for your involvement and
unwavering support. Your dedication to philanthropy and your commitment to
making the world a better place is truly commendable. We look forward to
continuing our partnership in future endeavors and creating an even greater
impact together.
 
With heartfelt appreciation,
 
The Plum Team
 


